INDIAN RIVER COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners

DATE: December 9, 2019

SUBJECT: Increased Efforts Supporting Affordable Housing Projects in IRC

FROM: Tim Zorc

Commissioner, District 3

Discussion Item:

I'd like to discuss having the County conduct a full inventory of all its land holdings. After the completion and submission of the inventory, I would propose changing the designation of 15-20% of the land surplus to support affordable housing projects.

Additionally, I'd then request the Board solicit the School District of IRC and the Cities of Vero Beach, Sebastian, and Fellsmere to complete their own inventories for the same purpose.